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HB 2665 requires the Health Licensing Office within the Oregon Health Authority to 

establish a process to receive and investigate complaints regarding temporary staffing 

agencies, requires temporary staffing agencies to ensure personnel meet certain 

requirements, and directs OHA to establish maximum rates that temporary staffing 

agencies may charge. The bill also directs OHA to establish a process for granting an 

emergency waiver from the maximum rates.  

 

The -A4 amendment funds 6 positions (5.28 FTE) to coordinate rate setting, conduct 

required reporting, and investigate complaints. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2665 be amended by the -A4 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 


